Ore On ‘ Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building
725 Summer St NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301
Phone (503) 986-0900

Kate Brown, Governor

June 21, 2019 Fax (503) 986-0904
www.Oregon.gov/OWRD

Applicant Applicant:

Ken and Bobbie Baker Perry Johnston

817095 Hwy 82 81703 Hwy 82

Wallowa, OR 97885 Wallowa, OR 97885

kbbaker@eoni.com

SUBJECT: Allocation of Conserved Water Application CW-111

Please find enclosed the Preliminary Determination indicating that, based on the information
available, the Department intends to approve Conserved Water Application CW-111.

if no protest is filed, the Department will issue a Final Order consistent with this Preliminary
Determination. You should receive a copy of the Final Order shortly after the close of the
protest period for the conserved water application.

If a protest is filed, the application may be referred to a contested case proceeding. A
contested case provides an opportunity for the proponents and opponents of the decision
proposed in the Preliminary Determination to present information and arguments supporting
their position to the Water Resources Commission.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 503-986-0881 or teri.k.hranac@oregon.gov, if | may be
of assistance.

Sincerely,

Lo tlnae)

Teri Hranac
Allocation of Conserved Water
Transfer and Conservation Section

Enclosure

cc: Cw-111
Jessica Humphreys, The Freshwater Trust (via e-mail at jessica@thefreshwatertrust.org)
District #7 Watermaster (via e-mail)
Becky Williams, OWRD (via e-maii)



